
Closure of Holy Trinity  
 

Holy Trinity Church of England Primary School is a voluntary aided, two-form entry, co-
educational primary school, located in the London Borough of Lambeth. The Published 
Admission Number (PAN) was 60 up to 2021/22 and was then reduced to 30. The school has 
agreed to reduce this to 15 from 2025. 
The school is part of the educational provision of the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education 
and the London Borough of Lambeth. The school is situated in Upper Tulse Hill, London SW2 
2RL.     
 
Holy Trinity is in the East planning area. In January 2024, 218 Reception places 
(approximately equivalent to 7.5 classes or 32.3%) in primary schools in the East planning 
area were vacant. 

In January 2024, Holy Trinity had 218 pupils on roll in Reception to Year 6 out of a possible 
360 total PAN. Based on the physical size of the school, in January 2024 Holy Trinity was 48% 
empty, with 202 spaces for additional pupils.  
  
 


